

## A newsletter for Pennant Hills Women Bowlers

## Latest news from the Ladies Club

## January 2021

Welcome ladies to the very brief edition of **The Wattle Newsletter for 2021**. For most of us 2021 could not come quick enough. I do hope you all still managed to have a great Christmas & New Year despite the Northern Beaches lockdown.

## **Upcoming Events**

Our first event for 2021 will be our **Australia Day Mixed Carnival** to be held on **Tuesday 26 January 2021.** 



Three Bowl Mixed Triples- 18 Ends. Single Entry only. **Dress Code:** Mufti with (Optional Australian Theme)

**8.30** am registration. Cards called at 9.00 am. Play to commence at 9.10 am. Entry Fee is \$30.00 which includes green fees & lunch. Please put your name down on the entry form on Notice Board.

Some Funnies for you to enjoy.







The biggest lie I tell
myself is
"I don't need
to write that down,
I'll remember it."







Told you it would be short. There will be more soon once Pennants start.

Hope you have enjoyed the January Wattle for 2021

Good health, good bowling & most importantly good laughter on the greens.

Thanks again to our sponsors listed below.



Cheers, Karen



